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MINISTRY OF AGRICULTURE FISHERIES AND FOOD

Medicines Branch
. . Tolworth Tower

' . . . - . Surbiton
• : . . ' . • • Surrey KT67DX

. - . . Telephone : 01-399-5191 Ext: 70

VETERINARY PRODUCT LICENCES GRANTED UNDER PART II OF THE MEDICINES ACTS 1968 AND 1971

Product
Licence No.

PL 3656/4014

PL 0038/4102

PL 0038/4101

PL 5869/4000

PL 8476/4001

PL 8476/4002

PL 5271/4002

PL 6988/4001

PL 6988/4000

Company
Name

Alan Hitchins
Pharmaceuticals

Ltd

Beecham
Group pic

Beecham
Group p. I.e.

Coopers
Animal
Health
Limited

Fermenta
Animal
Health

Europe Ltd

Fermenta
Animal
Health

Europe Ltd

Ivex
Pharmaceuticals

Ltd

The Mill Feed
Co Ltd

The Mill Feed
Co Ltd

Product. •
Name

Diowater

Beecham Scour
Formula

Extra

Lectade Plus

a) Grenade
Emulsifiable

Concentrate 20%

b) Stomoxin
Cy- Liquid

Concentrate

Debantic
Ear Tags/

Ridect Fly Tags

Verdipor

Magniflex

Bloat Guard
Drench

Bloat Guard
Premix

. . Active Indications for use Marketing
Ingredients (Non-prescription items only) Outlet

Sterile water for Injection BP 100%

% w/w
Glycine 3.891
Sodium chloride 5.933
Sodium citrate 0.853
Potassium citrate 4.188
Potassium dihydrogen

phosphate, anhydrous 1.758
Sodium acid citrate 2.327
Dextrose monohydrate 81.037

% w/w
Glycine 3.891
Sodium chloride 5.933
Sodium citrate 0.853
Potassium citrate 4.188
Potassium dihydrogen

phosphate, anhydrous 1.758
Sodium acid citrate 2.327
Dextrose monohydrate 81.037

Cyhalothrin 20.0% w/v

Tetrachlorvinphos 2.262

Dichlorvos 21g per lOOg

Magnesium sulphate 25.0% w/v

Poloxalene 83.333% w/v

Poloxalene 53% w/w

An oral rehydration
therapy for the treatment
of scour in calves by
reversing the process of
dehydration, acidosis and
loss of electrolytes
associated with diarrhoea,
whether caused by
bacteria, viruses,
cryptosporidia or in-
appropriate nutrition.

An oral rehydration
therapy for the treatment
of scour in calves by
reversing the process of
dehydration, acidosis and
loss of electrolytes
associated with diarrhoea,
whether caused by
bacteria, viruses,
cryptosparidia or in-
appropriate nutrition.

For the control of biting
and nuisance flies, and
biting and sucking lice of
beef and dairy cattle as a
topical application.

For the control of
nuisance and biting flies
on cattle.

An anthelmintic for pigs
only for the control of
sexually mature and
immature Trichuris suis,
Oesophagostomum spp,
Ascaris suis and mature
Hyostrongylus ribidus in
the lumen of the gastro-
intestinal tract only.

For the treatment of
hypomagnesaemia in cattle
including calves and sheep.

For the treatment of frothy
bloat in cattle, including
lactating cattle.

For the prevention of
frothy bloat in cattle.
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